
O’Gonnelloe Parish  
 

32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
7th November 2021 

 
Fr Dariusz Plasek  

T: 087 703 6053 E: frdariuszpl@gmail.com  
Parish Website: www.ogonnelloeparish.ie    Parish Facebook: O’Gonnelloe Parish 

Parish Safeguarding Reps: Carmel McMahon & Anna McElhinney  
Parish Office: TEL: 085 8779113 or office@ogonnelloeparish.ie 

 

Parish Office open from 10am - 2pm on Thursdays for newsletter items, to be issued with sacramental certificates, to book           
anniversary masses or to get Mass Cards & Bouquets.  Send your notices for the newsletter on Thursday by 11am.  

Parish/Diocesan News 
 

COVID-19 - Reframing the Challenge, Continuing Our Recovery and Reconnecting (www.Gov.ie): Religious services and      
ceremonies can proceed without capacity limits but with all other protective measures remaining in place. Thank you for your      
continued cooperation and support with regard to the health and safety standards for all attending Mass.  
Guidelines for attending Mass: 

 Facemasks must be worn in church during Mass and other services.  

 Maintaining adequate social distancing.  

 Please sanitise your hands when entering church at any time.  

 Holy Communion should only be received in the hand.  

 Please help to sanitise the church, wiping the seats after Mass or after a personal visit.   
Blessing of the Graves Contribution: Due to the huge amount of money spent on materials in the New Cemetery, this year a       
collection will be held on this Sunday at the blessing of the graves. If you can’t make the blessing but would like to contribute, place 
your donation in the weekly basket collection in an envelope marked Graveyard. People are asked to be as generous as possible. 
Sunday November 7th - Blessing of the Graveyards -  Killin—Children’s Burial Ground directly after 11am Mass 
             New Cemetery directly afterwards 
        Gate Cemetery 12:45pm 
        Hill Cemetery 1:45pm  
Remembering our Dead: We invite you to write the names of your dearly departed in the book at the altar in St Molua’s Church. The 
list of names will be remembered during Masses in November. 
Contributions: Thanks for your continued financial support of the parish at this time, your support is greatly appreciated in these   
difficult times. A number of payments have been received through the diocesan online donation facility and we are very grateful.  
Holy Communion Enrolment: We welcome the pupils of Ogonnelloe N.S. and their families this weekend 7th November to their    
Enrolment Mass. 

Community/ Local News 
 

Thank You from Pat, Carmel, Bríd, McMahon & Mullen families: to our neighbours, friends,  the people of the parish, and         
surrounding parishes, to all local guards of honour who stood in the rain - we are overwhelmed by your support, generosity, love and 
friendship shown to us over the last 3 weeks. We cannot express how much this has meant  to us and how we will never forget it. Go 
raibh míle maith agaibh go léir. Táimid buíoch go deo. 
O’Gonnelloe Craft Fair is back! It takes place on Sunday 21st November from 11am—3pm. Stalls €25 if interested please contact 
Kate on 087-9850780 or Karen on 087-8365608. Café and Raffle on the day! PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE! 
Cafe at Ogonnelloe Exchange: is opened on Saturday from 11.00am to 3.00pm.  Clarecare operate the Cafe as part of their Connect 
Clare social enterprise venture, which is a new Clarecare initiative aiming to reconnect members of the public through conversation 
and community engagement in a café environment. We hope to see you there. 
Scariff Ogonnelloe Camogie Club AGM will be held on Thursday, November 18th at 8.30pm. We have yet to decide if we will meet 
virtually or in person, will be guided by public health advice as it evolves but will let you know details in the coming weeks. Please 
send any nominations you may have for any executive positions to secretary.ogonnelloe.clare@camogie.ie and/or any motions or 
amendments to camogie bye laws to the same address by October 28th. Looking forward to seeing you there! 
Team Hope Christmas Shoebox Appeal is back to normal! Boxes will be collected on Monday 8th November. Please ensure you 
return your box to school or drop to Bane’s Gift Shop. Any queries to Joanne 086 8177649.  
Mountshannon Community Employment Scheme: Following positions are available in Ogonnelloe: General Maintenance           
Operative CES 2145164. To enquire about the above vacancies please email estennis@welfare.ie or Contact your INTREO case  
officer or check out www.jobsireland.ie for job description and more details. 
Scariff Library Events: 22nd October to 12th November 2021 Phased Reconnection – An Exhibition by Fishbowl Youth Group 
Scariff Library Gallery during library opening hours.  Upcoming Job Skills Workshops which will take place in Scariff Library on 16th, 
23rd, 30th November & 7th December from 11.30 – 1.00pm. Jennifer Laudat-Smith of Jayarel Consulting (an independent training and 
coaching service based in County Clare) will be providing a set of 4 Job Skills Workshops of 90 mins duration. More details Scariff 
Library - (061) 922893  to book your place.  
Down Syndrome Clare 's A.G.M. will be held on Thursday, Nov 11th at the Auburn Lodge Hotel, Ennis at 7.15pm. A special guest 
speaker - Dr. Toby Sachsenmaier will give a very informative talk on the night and we look forward to seeing all our members and their 
families.  Contact 087 9438610 or downsyndromeclare@gmail.com for further info." 
Clare Suicide Bereavement Support: Are you finding it difficult to cope with a death by suicide of a family member, relative or friend? 
It may help to talk to a Clare Suicide bereavement Support Volunteer. We offer confidential and free support to people who have   
experienced a death by suicide. Please phone or text 086 0565373 or 087 3698315. 
Helplines: ALONE (for older  people) 0818 222 024: Women’s Aid Helpline 1800 341900: Clare Haven 065 6822435. 

   All notices are as given & correct on going to print.  
 

   
 
 

WE REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS AT THIS TIME 
 

People of the Parish, those who have passed away in the last year in our community, our beloved family and 
friends and all the Holy Souls. 

 

Sunday 7th November  Holy Communion Enrolment        St Mary’s 11am 
Saturday 13th November Remembrance Mass for those who have died since this time last year  
                St Molua’s 8pm 
Sunday 14th November  Gerard McMahon (Months Mind)      St Mary’s 11am 
Saturday 27th November Mai & Jackie Cosgrave (Anniversary) & Confirmation Enrolment St Molua’s 8pm 
 

Weekday Masses for the week ahead 

Tuesday 9th November:  Mass at 10am St Mary’s (All Souls Day) 

Thursday 11th November: Mass at 10am St Molua’s, Adoration of Blessed Eucharist 

Saturday 13th November : Mass 6.30pm Tuamgraney, Mass at 8pm St Molua’s 

Sunday 14th November:  Mass 9.30am Bodyke, Mass 11am St Mary’s 

Weekend Ministries  

Date 

 

2021 

Reader 

(please check with 
celebrant before 

Mass) 

Eucharist 
Minister  

Church Cleaning 

(to be cleaned week 
leading up to your date) 

Nov 6th - St Molua’s 8pm 

Nov 7th - St Mary’s 11am 

Seamus Bane 

Holy Communion Enrolment 

Catriona Casey 

Donal Molloy 

Kathleen Mooney, Phil McNeive 

Gerardine Sheedy 

Nov 13th - St Molua’s 8pm 

Nov 14th - St Mary’s 11am 

Remembrance Mass 

Oonagh McElhinney 

Majella Grady 

Frances McKenna 

Anne Molloy 

Anne Forde, Kathleen Dinan 

Nov 20th - St Molua’s 8pm 

Nov 21st - St Mary’s 11am 

Siobhan Kelly 

Mary McMahon 

Anne Molloy 

Margaret Lynch 

Anna McElhinney, Reggie Quinn 

Breda Keavney 

Collections 30th/31st October:  
Offertory: €126.10 Church Renovation: €45  Priests Collection: €80 Mission Sunday: €19                                                                  
Holy Souls: €145         Thank you for your continued generosity & support. 

Reflection: Loving God, We praise your name with all you have created. You are present in the whole universe, and in the smallest of 
creatures. We acknowledge the responsibilities you have placed upon us as stewards of your creation. May the Holy Spirit inspire all 
political leaders at COP26 as they seek to embrace the changes needed to foster a more sustainable society. Instil in them the courage 
and gentleness to implement fairer solutions for the poorest and most vulnerable, and commit their nations to the care of Our        
Common Home. We ask this through Our Lord Jesus Christ your Son. Amen 


